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        Come Celebrate 

It is with great joy that we invite you to come and 
celebrate the completion of the Hope For Renewal 
Ministry Center which is now named “Glenwood 
Grounds”.  
 

Feel free to come as an individual or as a group to 
have a tour, cup of coffee or tea, homemade 
cinnamon roll or muffin and fellowship. Our facility can 
hold forty-nine people.  
 

Please contact us to schedule a date and time to 
come for your visit. 
 

Hope For Renewal:  Gary Koerth 
330-550-9506   hope4renewal@gmail.com 
2906 Glenwood Ave. Youngstown, Ohio  44511 

 

    Thank You! 
 
Words can’t express how 
thankful we are for your prayers 
and financial support.  Your 
partnership has enabled us to 
share the love of Christ to our 
precious neighborhood.   
The opening of “Glenwood 
Grounds” will enable us to have 
an amazing facility and 
presence in the community to 
house the café, community 
outreach ministries and our 
worshiping community. 
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